
                 ALCOHOL & DRUG POLICY COUNCIL (ADPC)      
Recovery and Health Management Sub-Committee 

Meeting of November 9, 2016 
AIDS –CT, Hartford, CT 

 
PRESENT:  Co-Chairs: Debbie Henault (DOC), Shawn Lang (AIDS – CT);  Members Present: Deb Dettor (CCAR); Deb Polun (Community Health Centers Association); Dr. Tek 
(Cornell Scott); Bill Halsey (DSS); Hope Auerbach; Marcia Murray (UCONN).  Staff Present:  Lauren Siembab (DMHAS); Ines Eaton (DCF);  
 
Topic Discussion Action 
Follow-up and Review of strategies 
that were presented to ADPC on 8/9. 

We are tasked with developing implementation plans for this subcommittee’s 2 
recommendations that were approved by the full council. 

Implementation plans were 
developed and are documented on 
attachments. 

Continued discussion of longer-term 
recommendations related to 
Recovery Management. 

Areas of continued exploration: (from August meeting) 
“community re-entry” from correction facilities; possible “re-entry roundtables” 
Expansion of use of recovery coaches to detoxes, ED’s, jails and other correction 
facilities 
Expansion of community “Recovery Centers” 
Possibility of Housing 1st” and Supportive Housing embracing “harm reduction” 
and SBIRT as a path towards treatment?? 
Data collection related to naloxone use for overdose reversals by 1st responders 
 
Areas of continued exploration: (from today’s meeting) 
Ines discussed the “Impact” grant and suggested tying in recommendations that 
could be addressed through that grant. 
Need identified for “school-based” prevention, This area does not appear to be 
addressed in the Prevention sub-Committee’s recommendations. 
Sub-committee members agreed that targeting adolescents in recovery would be 
a good focus for our group. 
Deb Dettor suggested that we promote the concept of Recovery Capital and tie 
our future recommendations for adolescents in recovery to helping them build 
recovery capital. She offered to do a mini-presentation on this topic to our sub-
committee at an upcoming meeting. 
 

Continued discussion needed and 
specific action steps identified. 
 
Deb Dettor to do a mini-
presentation to the sub-committee 
on the topic of “Recovery Capital”. 

Next Sub-Committee Meeting  TBD 
Next scheduled meeting of the ADPC  Tuesday, December 6th, 10:00-

12:00. 
 
 


